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We are excited to share with you a glimpse of what God has been doing here in 
Gilford this month. Each step forward is a testimony of His faithfulness and your 
prayers. Below are a few highlights: 
 
 

 

 1. A Month Bathed in Prayer 
 
 
We began the month on our knees, dedicating everything to the Lord in prayer. The 
photo captures a powerful moment during our first prayer night our members seeking 
God with sincerity and passion. These prayer nights continue to be a wellspring of 
strength, vision, and unity for our church. 
 

 “But we will give ourselves continually to prayer, and to the ministry of the 
word.”  Acts 6:4 



 

 2. Stewarding God’s House 
 
 
We’ve been busy with practical improvements in our church building. Though small, 
these changes reflect our commitment to excellence and readiness for what God 
wants to do in our services. 
 

 “And whatsoever ye do, do it heartily, as to the Lord, and not unto men.” 
—Colossians 3:23 
 
Every nail, every adjustment, is our offering of worship in preparation for revival. 
 
 



 

 3. Reaching In & Reaching Out 
 
This month also saw fruitful ministry through Women’s Bible Study, where the ladies 
gathered to go deeper into the Word, building spiritual strength and community. At 
the same time, the men engaged in street outreach in Lurgan, sharing the love of 
God and planting seeds in the hearts of those they met. It was a powerful balance of 
discipleship and evangelism at work. 

 “Go ye therefore, and teach all nations…” —Matthew 28:19 
 
 
 
We are thankful for the progress made both spiritually and physically this month. 
From the quiet moments of prayer to the open streets of Lurgan, God’s hand is 
evident. Souls are being touched, the church is being strengthened, and we are 
preparing the ground for a greater harvest. 
 
Please continue to lift us in prayer. Your support—whether in prayer, giving, or 
encouragement—is making a lasting difference here in Northern Ireland. 
 
With grateful hearts, 
Rev. Joel and Ashley Castillo 
Pentecostal of Gilford 
 

 


